

Neighbourhood Forum Tuesday, 5th March 2019 Action notes

Members	Present / Apologies
Cllr. Andrew Simcock (Chair)	Present
Joanne Fitzpatrick (The Christie)	Present
Jason Dawson (The Christie)	Present
Doug Edwards	Apologies
Councillor Kelly Simcock	Present
Dave Roscoe (MCC)	Apologies
Peter Smith (resident)	Present
Mary Nixon (resident)	Present
Marjorie McSweeney (resident)	Present
Stuart Bracewell (resident)	Present
Roger Smith (Withington Civic Society)	Present
Warren Roper (MCC)	Apologies
Emma Dickson (Turley)	Present
Cllr. Gavin White	Apologies (present until 6pm)
Rosie Gill (The Christie)	Present
Will Blair (The Christie)	Present
Cllr. Chris Wills	Present
Peter Walch (resident)	Present
Madeleine Rose (resident)	Present
Cllr. Richard Kilpatrick	Present
Cllr. Chris Paul	Present
David King (resident)	Present
Ged Couser (BDP)	Present
Rob Dillon (MCC)	Present
Cllr. James Wilson	Present
Mhorag Goff	Present
Jim Machin	Apologies
Becky Chambers	Present
Maggie Doyle	Present
Bernard Flanagan	Present
Peter Rowe (Turley)	Present

1.	Action points from previous meeting held on Tuesday, 11th December 2018	Action
	The action points of the meeting held on Tuesday, 11 th December 2018 were agreed as correct subject to the following amendment.	
	The CNF agreed that the action 2.4 circulation of presentation in advance of the CNF should be cancelled as it would detract from the discussion at the meeting. The action was to be amended to state the copies of the presentations would be posted on the CNF website and emailed to members directly after the meeting.	JD/JF
2.	Matters arising from action points of Tuesday, 11 th December 2018	
	None raised.	
3.	Extension of the Controlled Parking Zone	
	Before the next CNF meeting, the forum require an updated project plan with clear timescales for the implementation of the extended CPZ, to include timescales for the consultation and implementation to the extension of the current CPZ and review of the original CPZ.	WR (MCC)
	The Trust agreed to update communications regarding the resurfacing work being undertaken on Oak Road. There had been a delay to the upgrade to the pavements which had not been communicated with the residents of Oak Rd.	JD/ICL
4.	SPF Addendum	
	Discussion took place in this regard including the planting of trees. It was concluded that a summary report will be provided to the next meeting which will include plans for the planting of trees and when this will take place.	Turley
	No other actions noted.	
5.	Site Developments	
	 Park and Ride Scheme No actions noted Car Park No actions noted Paterson Redevelopment No actions noted 	
5.	Any Other Business	
	Members were invited to attend the Paterson Building Redevelopment Preview Exhibition at 7pm to 8pm in Oak Road Main Entrance Area at the close of this meeting.	
	MG raised an issue regarding the role of The Christie and the relationship with the local community. AS and MG agreed to discuss this outside of the meeting and this will then be an agenda item at the next meeting in June.	AS/MG
6.	Date and time of next meeting:	
	Tuesday, 18 th June 2019 at 5.30pm to 7pm in Trust Administration, Meeting Room 6.	ALL